
  

 

       

     

   

      

 

                  

         

 

  

 

                       

                        

            

 

               

                 

    

 

  

 

 

Jayne Ackroyd 

Subject: FW: 22/35765/FUL CCG comments 

From: Philip Murphy (QNC) SSOT ICB <Philip.Murphy@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk> 

S nt: 05 July 2022 21:21 

To: Vanessa Blake <vblake@staffordbc.gov.uk> 

Subj ct: RE: ***EXTERNAL*** RE: 22/35765/FUL reconsultation 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 

recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello Vanessa, 

If there is no way of controlling the suitability of the space for clinical use (i.e. by way of condition) in your view then 

there is nothing further that I can add that would be of material relevance at this stage, the fit out of the space can 

hopefully be tailored to the specifications required by providers through discussion with Serco. 

In respect of the space provided the 19.7sqm would be suitable for the purposes of providing a 

consultation/examination room. The critical element will be ensuring that the space is made fit for purpose to 

ensure that it functions as intended. 

Kind Regards 

Phil 
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